
 
 
 
Standard & Poor’s reduces Eni’s rating 
San Donato Milanese (MI), 24 March 2016 - Rating agency Standard & Poor’s lowered 

Eni’s long-term corporate credit rating to 'BBB+', outlook Stable, from 'A-' with CreditWatch 

with negative implications. Standard & Poor’s confirmed the 'A-2' short term credit rating. 

The rating action has been adopted mainly following the reduction of the oil prices 

assumed by Standard & Poor’s within its evaluations.  

 
 

 

 
Company Contacts: 
Press Office: Tel. +39.0252031875 – +39.0659822030 
Freephone for shareholders (from Italy): 800940924 
Freephone for shareholders (from abroad): +800 11 22 34 56 
Switchboard: +39-0659821 

ufficio.stampa@eni.com  
segreteriasocietaria.azionisti@eni.com  
investor.relations@eni.com 
 
Web site: www.eni.com 
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